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Dear Professor Xu Xiuli, 
 

 
  

      
 

  
  

  
   

In addition to inviting you, I am also pleased to invite your colleagues Jin Wu (Date of 
Birth: January 13, 1968) and your colleague, Professor Chuanhong Zhang (Date of Birth:
February 13, 1977), to join you on your visit to the School of International Service at 
American University during March 1-17, 2023. The purpose of your visit is to discuss 

research collaboration and to learn from Xu’s current research concerning "Small 
technology, Big harvest: Closing gap sharing of development experiences in Tanzania"
and Ba’s work on “China's agricultural green transition.” All travel, accommodation and 
other living costs during your visit will be covered by China Agricultural University.
 
Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me by 
phone (+1 202 374 7572) or email (Ribot@American.edu). I look forward to welcoming 
you to American University. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jesse Ribot 
Full Professor  
www.JesseRibot.com   
Jesse.Ribot@gmail.com / Ribot@American.edu  


